
 
           

   

“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family” 

Dear Parents, 

 

Tarleton Academy Production invitation to Year 5 

 

Tarleton Academy have invited our Year 5 class to be in the audience for their production this year. 

In previous years, this has been a great experience and we would like to take Year 5 to watch it on 

Wednesday 5th December 2018. 

 

The children will have their lunch before they go and be transported in a coach arranged by 

Tarleton and the plan is for them to return to school for 3.15. 

 

We know that they will have a great time. 

 

If you have any questions regarding our visit, please do not hesitate to contact school on 01772 

600431.  

 

 

Mrs Allchurch 
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